Phone: (603) 755-2208 e Fax: (603) 755-9934

The EDC Newsletter goes out monthly to
all business via email. If you would like
to be added to the list or update your
email please send your information to

Erica Rogers at
Welfaredirector@metrocast.net

Please join the Town in celebrating the Grand
Opening of our new Public Safety Building. The
celebration will be held June 4, 2017 at 2pm. There
will be photo opportunities, food and drinks, Walk
through of new building and more!




